
Dear Parents, 
As we near the end of term, I can see that the children are tired. I know that many of them have only been back a few 
weeks but the adjustment has taken effort. We have been so proud of the children’s work on their return. We have once 
again enjoyed our Friday Assembly this week. It feels so lovely to watch the children get their certificates and to cheer at 
the house points.  

26th March 2021 

After school clubs are beginning to return 
 

Attached to this news letter you will find clubs available for 
the Summer Term (unless government guidance changes in 
the meantime). We have tried to provide an opportunity for 
all children to attend a club by funding the sports clubs. All 
clubs have a maximum number and may fill quickly. If you 
are unable to secure a place this term we will try to offer 
you a space the following half term. 

For our children’s safety. Please do not drive down Badgers way at 
pick up and drop off. This road is now accessed by Year 3 and 4 

children coming into school. 

PALS 

I am sorry we have been rather quiet but there is lots going on behind the scenes!  am looking for a few local companies who would be 
willing to sponsor some of our upcoming events. 

Virtual Run £100 Logo on Posters, Free family entry 

Cook Book £200 Logo throughout cookbook, one full page advertisement and one cookbook. 

 £100 Full Page Ad (2 available portrait) and one half price cookbook. 

 £50 Half page Ad (4 available landscape) 20% off cookbook 

 £30 Quarter page Ad (8 available portrait) 20% off one cookbook 

Balloon Race £100 Logo on posters 

We also would like 5 prizes if anyone wishes to contribute towards this. 

Amazon/Cash Prize, Hamper, Meal, Lego or similar. Main prize.... Switch or similar?.   

Easter Trail £10 Logo on one sign - 10 Available. 

We are also looking for a sponsor for Quickbooks - this would be £200 per year. We would use your logo on any invoices sent out. 

Please WhatsApp or Facebook messenger Victoria to discuss - 07561 506937 

 

Please contact ASAP. Especially for the Easter Trail please send artwork 300dpi in jpg or pdf if possible to palsloxwood@gmail.com 

West Sussex Music Service 
Wes Sussex Music Service is able to start music lessons at 
the school. Please follow the link below to find out more 
information and how to book and pay for your child’s les-
son. The lessons are during school time but are organised 
by the parent with West Sussex Music Service. We are 
aware that there is occasionally an age limit for certain 
instruments and a minimum number of students. 
https://www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/ 

mailto:palsloxwood@gmail.com


Half Term / End of Term Holidays 2020/21 

End of Term                       Thursday 1st April 2021 

Easter Holidays            April 2nd—16th 2021 

Half Term                      Monday 31st May—4th June 2021 

End of Term                 Friday 23rd July 2021 

INSET days for  this Academic Year  

Monday 19th April 

General dates   

  

Acorns Lewis for Resilience and Freya for Enthusiasm  

Oak Class 
Lola for Enthusiasm, Percy for Curiosity and Sophie for Perseverance  

Willow Class 
Elliott for Perseverance, James J for Independence and James F for               
Happiness  

Rowan Class Tommy for Enthusiasm and Lyla for Enthusiasm 

Sycamore Class Sadie for Confidence and Emelia for Positivity 

Mulberry Class Jessica for Focus and Hannah for Teamwork 

Chestnut Class 
Danny for Independence, Sarah for Focus and Lola for Attitude 

 

 

This week’s winning 
house is …….. 

 

Malham 


